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Some important FYI’s: 
* NO School on October 9 Staff in Service 
* NO School on October 15 &16 MEA 
*October 26 Picture Day at OOCS more info attached 
 
*If your student has wore OOCS cloth masks home please make sure 
they are brought back to school -we can wash them. Or you can wash 
them at home for them to wear back to school. We do have extra masks 
here but we have a long school year ahead of us and want to make sure 
we have enough for everyone that needs masks all year long. 
 
 
*Reminder: if your student is going to be absent PLEASE call and let us 
know. It helps us plan our meals and also let’s know that your 
student is safe and that we should   not expect him that day. 
 
 
The weather is getting cooler- Please make sure your student  
Dresses appropriately and has warm gear for going outside 

everyday. Warm coats- hats- 
gloves- boots. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please make sure your student is not bringing any toys or games to 
school. These items can get lost or stolen and cause a lot disruption in 
our day. Especially now when we are minimizing the amount of items we 
have in the school due to covid-19. Please remember that OOCS is not 
responsible for lost or stolen items. 
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